
Letter of Recommendation: Thompson Thrift 
Construction 

 

My name is Robert Thrift with Thompson Thrift Construction. I have observed your electricians on the job site 
for the past three days and wanted to report to you that I have been impressed with their overall performance. 
The working environment has not been ideal but they have consistently worked hard without complaint.  Their 
work has progressed in a timely fashion producing a quality and professional product.  This is unusual, but 
commendable among peers their age.  If I may, I would like to request their presence throughout the 
remainder of the project. 

Respectfully, 

Robert Thrift, Field Superintendent 

 


